
Alaska Board of Game 

Subject: Opposition to RC009 – Protect Alaska’s Bears 

Dear Members of the Alaska Board of Game, 

I strongly oppose RC009, as it threatens Alaska’s bear populations through 

inhumane and unnecessary killing. Bears are vital to our ecosystems and should be 

protected, not exploited. Increased hunting and baiting disrupt the natural balance 

and undermine conservation efforts. 

I am deeply passionate about wildlife, especially bears, who have taught me 

valuable lessons about how to coexist with nature. Every year, I am honored to 

visit Alaska and observe these magnificent animals in one of the world’s most 

beautiful wildlife habitats. 

I believe that my voice, along with others who care, can make a difference in 

opposing RC009. I will not stop speaking out until all forms of animal cruelty 

come to an end. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Yuki Iwase 
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